
Coffee Hour will start on September 25th 
following Sunday Mass.  Please join us for a 

time of fellowship. 
 

September Duties 

Funeral Dinners—9; Albs—10   

Coffee Hour—6; No Duty—7 
 

 

 Meets every 3rd Thursday of the 
month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  
All men of the parish are welcome to 

Every Sunday 
1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th 
Sundays from 2-4 PM 

2nd Sunday from 12:30—
2:30 PM 

Please support our KOC  by attending! 

Classes have begun!!  

Remember classes are on 

Wednesday – K through 5th 

grade meet on Wednesday 

after school from 4PM to 

5:15PM. 

6th through 12th meet on 

Wednesday evenings from 7:00PM to 8:00PM. 

2nd grade is preparing for the Sacraments of 
Reconciliation and Communion.  6th and 7th grades 
are preparing for the Sacrament of Confirmation.  
Those attending these classes will need a copy of 
their Baptism Certificate from the parish they were 
baptized in.  Needs to be a certified copy not a photo 
copy.  Any questions please contact the office at 541-
523-4521. 

Do you need a new rosary, books for children, a gift for a newly baptized Catholic?  Come see the 

religious articles the Altar Society has for sale.  They are on display in the Parish Hall and can be 

purchased after Mass on Sunday or by coming into the Parish Office between 9am and 1pm.  

Proceeds will go to the dishwasher fund. 

Thank you to all who have contributed 
to the flowers for the altar.  Flowers on 
the altar are a nice way to remember 
a loved one or celebrate a special oc-
casion.  Donations can be made to the 

Altar Society Flower Fund by sending it to the office or 
putting it in the collection plate.  

Everyone . . . Please make our new 
directory complete.  The portrait setting is 
free of charge and you get one 8x10 photo 
for your time.  You will also be offered to 
purchase additional portraits but there is 
no obligation to purchase if you do not 
wish to.  This is a great opportunity to come 
together as a community and support your 

church family.  There are still spots open so 
please take some time and sign-up today.    

Please help us make this event a successful 
and meaningful one. 

Come have breakfast!!!  The Altar 

Society and Knights of Columbus 

are hosting a breakfast in the 

Parish Hall on Sunday the 18th after 

Mass.  Proceeds will go to the 

dishwasher fund. 

June Shira is now at Jody’s Country Care, 301 K 

Ave., La Grande, OR  97850 if you would like to 

send her a card. 

Bishop Cary has asked that we participate in a special collection that 

will benefit the Louisiana Flood Victims.  Next Sunday, September 

25, we will have a 2nd collection where we will gather these dona-

tions.  Please make your checks out to St. Francis de Sales as we 

will then consolidate the funds into one check for the Diocese.  The 

funds collected in this one-time special appeal for the 2016 Louisiana 

Floods will be used to support the efforts of Catholic Charities USA, 

the official domestic relief agency of the U.S. Catholic Church, as 

they and their member agencies respond to immediate emergency 

needs for such necessities as shelter, clean water, food, and medical 

care as well as to the long term need to rebuild and recover after 

widespread destruction, and to the United States Conference of 

Catholic Bishops for pastoral and reconstruction needs of the 

Church. Thank you for your support. 


